
       
 

 
Philadelphia Alumnae Chapter  

and The Barnes Foundation  
are looking for new  

School Group Guide Volunteers! 
 

Have a passion for art and teaching PreK-12 students? 
 
Committed to working with students of diverse 
backgrounds? 
 
Can you make lasting connections for students with art? 
 
 

 
School Group Guides lead tours in the Barnes art collection for students. Tours are 
discussion-based and help improve students’ skills in observation, critical thinking, 
and problem solving.  
 
School Group Guides make a difference in the educational and cultural lives of 
students. And have fun doing so! 
 
The Barnes aims to attract and retain talented people from all backgrounds, therefore 
applications from African American, Latino and Asian candidates are encouraged. 
 

 

 

Join us and learn more on 
Saturday, March 3 

@ 1 p.m. 
Gratz College 
7605 Old York Rd., Elkins Park, PA 19027 
 
Interested? Email Philadelphia Alumnae 
Chapter’s Arts & Letters Committee at 
arts@phillyalumnae-dst.org or  
Stephanie Stern at sstern@barnesfoundation.org 
 


